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Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: Mike Veri <MVeri@exeterproduce.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 2:53 PM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Subject: Re: FW: Carroll Municipal Drain

 
 

 
  
 

 
 
  

From: Mike Veri [mailto:MVeri@exeterproduce.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 10:35 AM 
To: Wil Telford <wtelford@southhuron.ca> 
Subject: Carroll Drain 
  
Good morning Wil 
  
There was a meeting this morning back in Dashwood in regards to some repairs required on a municipal 
drain which will run across our farm that we just purchased from Ron O'Brien along Huron Street.  They 
mentioned that it may not happen until spring because the contractor, is too busy at this time.  I do not 
have an issue if the Municipality would like to let out the work on the Carroll Drain to someone else in 
order to get the work done this fall on our farm as I would prefer to have it completed this fall.  I am not 
sure if I should be sending this to you or to Rebecca, but I don't have her email so if is not for you could 
you please forward.   
  
regards 
  

 
Mike Veri 

  

Exeter Produce 

Ph:519-235-0141 ext.225 

Fax: 519-235-3515 

mveri@exeterproduce.com 
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